
 Hello Everyone—and 

Welcome to November! Its hard to 

believe that October has come and 

gone already.  Thanksgiving is just 

around the corner and there are 

ONLY 55 days ‘til Christmas.   

 Before we get too excited 

about Christmas,  let’s remind 

ourselves of the fun we had in 

October and see what’s going on in 

November. 

 Most importantly—we 

welcomed several new people to our  

family in October. Our new residents 

are Diannia, Gretta, Tina and Jan. 

New staff members are Lexi  who 

works evening shift and Hollee and 

Zach who will be working nights.  

 We celebrated  Adeline, 

Eugene and  William’s birthdays in 

October with entertainment provided 

by Lois Rood. We also laughed 

through Comedy Hour, got creative 

in the Craft Club making  toilet 

paper pumpkins, wine glass candle  

holders, monster magnets and 

wooden candy corn decorations, 

and we played lots of BINGO! 

 Coming up in November we 

will have  entertainment by Shawn 

Cole on Thursday, November 5th for 

the resident birthday party and 

Christine Coulson will perform for 

us on  Thursday, November 19th.  

 Please  be sure to look at your 

activity calendars as  BINGO days 

have been changed due to some 

scheduling  conflicts. We will still 

play twice a week with the exception 

of  Thanksgiving week.  

 Shopping trips are scheduled 

for Monday, Nov. 2nd (Walmart) 

and Monday, Nov. 16th (Target) - 

weather permitting!  

 I have been working on 

several craft projects for November 

(and yes, some are Christmas 

related). Be sure to watch the 

bulletin board in the activity area 

or the white board in the dining 

area for upcoming activities and 

sign-ups. 

~ Heidi 
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MANOR MATTERS 
November 2015—Doings & Details 

 

Haven Manor Hickman 
730 Larkspur Drive 

Hickman, NE 68372-9514 
 

 Phone:   (402) 792-3088 
 Fax:   (402) 792-3055 
 

Email: 
info@havenmanor.com 

ADMINISTRATION 

Facility Administrator      

   Angela McNabb 
 
Facility Manager  
   Valerie Gage 
 
Owners 

   Rod Laucomer 
   Dan Kubr 

Small Town Retirement Living Since 2006 

 

Check out our website 

at 

www.havenmanor.com  

Bible Corner …  From God’s WORD :   

Thank You, Lord, for the gift of another day to love 

You...praise You...serve You with all my heart. 




